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5th Grade Band Meeting Reminder….

Our information and rental night is on Wednesday, September 21 at

Hille Middle School

Please attend any of the information sessions between 4:00-8:30PM. Foster families are asked to come to one session on the hour (ex. 4:00, 5:00….) and Kerkstra families are asked to come to one session on the half hour (ex. 4:30, 5:30….).  Please plan on being at the school for about 30 minutes.

Questions…please contact Mr. Nendza

snendza@d142.org or 708- 687-5550
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